BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS SPECIAL MEETING APPEAL # 96-2 JUNE 17, 1996

The special meeting was called to order by Chairman Al Hunter at 7:30 p.m. Also present were Steve Aspin, Larry Russell, and Township Manager James Totten. Roy Andrews was absent.

There were three (3) people in the audience.

Discussion was held on Appeal #96-2 from Steven Raymond for a variance in the square footage area of a lot in order to split an existing parcel. Property to be split at center of driveway; each property will be approximately one acre; during time of construction of buildings the present zoning was not in effect.

Motion by Russell, supported by Aspin to grant variance for Steven Raymond, 11180 Busch Rd, in the square footage area of a lot in order to split an existing parcel. Motion carried 3-0.

Motion by Russell, supported by Aspin to adjourn at 7:50 p.m. Motion carried 3-0.

Steve Aspin, Secretary Zoning Board of Appeals